

April 6, 2017

Mr. Ron Naidoo Walk for Values

Email: rnaidoo@walkforvalues.com

Attention: Mr. Ron Naidoo

Dear Mr. Naidoo:

Re: Request for support related to Proclamation of Human Values Day on April 24, 2017

Council reviewed your letter dated February 25, 2017 during their March 28, 2017 Council meeting. Following discussion, the following resolution was passed:

Resolution No. 2017-03-07

RESOLVED THAT the Council of the Town of Wasaga Beach does hereby proclaim April 24, 2017 as "Human Values Day" in the Town of Wasaga Beach.

Trusting the above satisfies your request. Should you have any questions with respect to this correspondence please contact the undersigned at extension 2223.

Yours very truly,

THE CORPORATION OF THE TOWN OF WASAGA BEACH

Andrea D. Fay

Director of Legislative Services Clerk